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	TITLE :
INDEPENDENT MEMBERS OF THE STANDARDS COMMITTEE



	RECOMMENDATIONS :

1. That the City Council accepts the appointment of Independent Members; and

2. The resignation of Mr. David Compston (Chair) and Mr. Flynn (Independent Member)



	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

The report informs Members of the resignation of the Chair of the Standards Committee, Mr. David Compston, and the Independent Member, Mr. Flynn.  Also, the appointment  of three Independent Members.



	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :



(available for public inspection)

NONE



	ASSESSMENT OF RISK :


NOT APPLICABLE



	SOURCES OF FUNDING :


NOT APPLICABLE



	LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED :

NOT APPLICABLE



	FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED :

NOT APPLICABLE



	CONTACT OFFICER :


ALAN R. EASTWOOD (Extn: 3000)







MONITORING OFFICER



	WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S) :
ALL



	KEY COUNCIL POLICIES :


MEMBERS’ CODE OF CONDUCT





	DETAILS

It is with regret that I inform the Council that Mr. David Compston and Mr. Terence Flynn have resigned from the Standards Committee.  Both Members have served the Committee well for three years, and have been dedicated and committed Members.

Members will be aware that the Council formed the Standards Committee in advance of the requirements contained within the Local Government Act 2000.  As a consequence, the Council took advantage of transitional provisions and retained its existing independent Members following the enactment of the Local Government Act 2000.

However, the transitional provisions only last until October, 2003, and therefore the position of Independent Members has had to be re-advertised.

Mr. Compston and Mr. Flynn did not wish to go forward for interview.

On 3rd September, 2003, a Panel – consisting of Mr. Wilcox, Chair of the Greater Manchester Police Authority Standards Committee, and Mrs. Dawson, Independent Member of the Greater Manchester Police Authority Standards Committee, and myself conducted interviews for the appointment of three Independent Members.  The successful applicants are :

· Mr. Dunn (existing Member of the Standards Committee)

· Mrs. Flynn; and

· Mr. Bottomley

Council is asked to accept these appointments.
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